

Pen Bay Cancer Care Center gives Victorian flair to Breast Cancer awareness

By Northeast Health

ROCKLAND (Oct 7): Pen Bay Cancer Care Center hosted its 2nd annual Victorian Tea at the LimeRock Inn in Rockland on Wednesday, October 5th. Adorning period attire, staff members, volunteers and participants enjoyed a traditional high tea and informative presentations by Dr. Carolyn Menendez and Linda Zeigler, RN. Music was provided courtesy of Mildred Crocker, Certified Music Practitioner.



Pictured Left to right: Holly Carlson, Clinical Care Coordinator; Mary Beth Hill, Patient Care Coordinator; Frank Isganitis, LimeRock Inn; Christopher Corpora, Abbracci Bakery & Espresso Bar

Contributions of meeting space and refreshments were provided by The LimeRock Inn in Rockland and Abbracci Bakery & Espresso Bar in Searsport.